
-----Original Message-----
From: Warren Miles <wemiles47@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 14, 2023 6:14 AM 
To: Takara, Gloria C <gtakara@honolulu.gov> 
Subject: Waimanalo Gulch Land Fill Relocation 

CAUTION: Email received from an EXTERNAL sender. Please confirm the content is safe prior to 
opening attachments or links. 

I'm a condo owner in the Koolina resort and I wanted to express my concern about the delay in 
relocating the landfill at Waimanalo Gulch. I moved to Oahu in 2000 and while looking at a place to live 
within Koolina I was told the landfill was scheduled to relocate by 2008. Well close to 15 years later 
there is still no firm plan to relocate the landfill. I fully understand no one wants a landfill near their 
community but let's be fair to the people on the west side, it's time to bite the bullet/pull the trigger on 
relocating the landfill. No use citing all the spills over the years and false promises as well as the impact 
to tourism in Koolina. We all recognize the past problems, but enough is enough. Let's do the right thing 
and get a firm plan in place. Thanks for your consideration, 

Warren Miles 
KoOlina Resident 
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